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ADVISORY 
 
Date:  November 25, 2020 
 
To:  All Marijuana Licensees 
 
Reference:  COVID-19 Emergency Regulations 3 AAC 306.995 Renewal 

 
 

On November 23, 2020, the State of Alaska Marijuana Control Board held an 
Emergency Meeting and adopted the Findings of Emergency due to the COVID-
19 pandemic health outbreak. Additionally, the board adopted the emergency 
regulation 3 AAC 306.995 which allows for a retail marijuana store to offer 
curbside/window pick-up, Internet, or phone orders for in person pickup. On 
November 24, 2020, the Lt. Governor signed the emergency regulations and they 
became effective the same day. These regulations expire March 23, 2021 unless 
the regulations are made permanent at a later date by the Marijuana Control 
Board. Further, these regulations apply until March 23, 2021 or the expiration of 
the governor’s November 6, 2020, COVID-19 public health emergency disaster 
declaration, any extensions, or renewals of the declaration.  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Glen Klinkhart 
Interim Director 
Alcohol Marijuana Control Board 
 
 
 
 

 
 


